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        NOTICE 

Short Semester-2024 

 

 
All the students of the department of EEE are being notified that the Short Semester-2024 will be 

started from 22.06.2024. 

 

Note that: 

1. All the students need to report to the department on 22.06.2024 for their short semester 

activities. The detail of activities will be shared soon. 

2. The students can register up to 8 credits retake courses in the short semester. To register 

courses in short semester, no registration fee will be needed. Students need to pay only 

the respective course fees. 

3. Students having failed courses in any of the previous semester must register for the retake 

courses in short semester. Retake courses will not be allowed to register in regular 

semesters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


